
 

 

 

April 16, 2014 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

Ms. Betty McCauley, Commission Secretary 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

RE: Budget PrePay, Inc. 

 Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI 

 

Dear Ms. McCauley: 

 

Enclosed for filing please find the original the above referenced tariff filing and application submitted on 

behalf of Budget PrePay, Inc.  This filing implements the terminating switched access rate reductions of 

the Federal Communications Commission Report and Order in WC Docket No. 10-90, etc., FCC No. 11-

161 (released Nov 18, 2011) ("FCC Order").  The Company has never had any intrastate Ohio terminating 

access demand; therefore no reductions are necessary.   

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3001 or 

via email to tforte@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

/s/Thomas M. Forte 

Thomas M. Forte 

Consultant to Budget PrePay, Inc. 

 

cc: Robin Enkey - Budget PrePay 

file: Budget PrePay - Ohio - Access 

tms: OHa1400 

 

Enclosures 
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